ORANGE-STARK MIDDLE SCHOOL
500 N. 13" Street
Orange, Texas 77630

5§ Anitrea Goodvin Rod Anderson
Principal Aimee Hebert
Travis McKelvain

Assistant Principals
“ A College Preparatory Middie School”

November 20, 2008
To: WOCCISD Board of Trustees

I take this opportunity to inform the board that the WOS-Middle School
received a contribution of twenty student backpacks filled with school
supplies and a large box of supplies for our office usage. The contribution
was made by the 2™ grade class at Beverly J. Martin Elementary School
located at 302 West Buffalo Street, Ithaca, New York.

To refresh your memory, Mr. John Ward was the shelter manager from the
American Red Cross who operated the shelter at the Middle School campus
along with his number 204 team members; Joanna, Amanda, Jess, Dave,
Sandy, and Mary. Mr. Ward’s wife, Mrs. Marisoi Fontanez, is employed at
Beverly J. Martin Elementary School along with Mrs. Millie Clark-
Maynard, Mr. Dan Vatucci and Mrs. Samantha Little. These individuals
were all instrumental in facilitating this project.

It is very encouraging to know that even though the country is in a financial
crisis, the American Red Cross found a way to make this great contribution.

Yours truly
_ e
Anitrea Goodwin
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